From: Esenberg, Bryan 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 4:10 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 2016 Choice Annual Conference Approval (DPD)

Afternoon Mr. Berlin,

I have returned from the CHOICE Neighborhoods Conference in DC.  I was accompanied by my colleague, Annissa-Lambirth Garrett.  No other representatives from the Department of Planning and Development attended.

I paid for all of my expenses and will provide receipts for reimbursement from the CHOICE program.  The HUD Choice Grant covers the cost for all who attend these meetings.  There is were no gifts or honoraria for participation.

The conference occurred March 17-18 , 2016.  I arrived the evening of March 16 and departed following the conference on March 18.  As Co-Grantee of the HUD- Choice Grant, we were required by HUD to participate in this event.

Thank you,

Bryan Esenberg

Assistant Commissioner

City of Chicago, Department of Planning and Development – Housing Preservation Division

